
 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  
 

   
  

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

This week in phonics… 
 

We will be learning 
the ‘sounds’ made by 
the letters g, o, c & k. 

 

We are learning to 
read ‘of’ and ‘go’.  

 

This week in maths… 
 

We will be comparing size, 
mass and capacity, using a 

range of vocabulary.  
 

We need your help! 
In our home area we are wanting to personalise 
this for the children so we would love to have a 

family photograph to pop up on the wall. If you are 
happy to share a photograph, please could you 

either send this in or send it to us on the following 
email address link@horsford.norfolk.sch.uk 

Thank you in advance- the children are going to 
love seeing themselves and their family up on the 

wall!       

 

 

Why this ‘theme’? 
      We have chosen this theme as the children 
have been very interested in animals, engaging 

in imaginative play with them  
and looking after them.  

 

Rumble in the Jungle 
 

Week beginning 3rd October 2022 

Things your child can do at home: Make a mask of your favourite jungle animal, share stories and non-fiction 
books about animals, watch videos to find out facts about different animals, visit a local zoo.  

 
 

Homework: Draw a picture of your favourite jungle animal and write your name.  

 

Did you know… 
The rainforest is home 

to half the animal 
species on Earth.  

 

I wonder… 
What animal would you 

be if you lived in a 
rainforest? Why?  

       We are a Church of England School… 
 

We say a prayer before lunch each day.  
 

In our daily collective worship, we will be exploring 
this half-term’s theme of ‘Wisdom’  

This week’s song: The wise man built his house upon 
the rock. 

 

School Values:  
Compassion  Courage  Responsibility 

 

 

 

Key Vocab 
 Animals, 

environment, 
observations, senses, 

different, similar. 

 

Skills Focus 
 The Natural World-Explore 
the natural world around 
them, making observations 

and drawing pictures  
of animals and plants.   
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